
It’s hard to believe that the
middle of the year is already

here. I hope each of you
have a wonderful and

restful break filled with love
and surrounded by your
favorite people.  Some of

my favorite people are right
here in my classroom!

Map of the Week

Dec 20-Christmas

Party

Dec 23-Jan 6 Holiday

Break

Jan 7 Classes resume

DECEMBER 16, 2024

Merry Christmas!

No spelling this week!!

If you haven’t brought your stocking, please
do so ASAP. We will be stuffing them

Thursday afternoon and Friday morning, but
feel free to send your stuffers before then. 

As a reminder, we have 23 students.

If your child has missing
work or work from a day

missed, I need that no
later than Thursday.


